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Chairperson Gina Carroll called the meeting to order with Karen Seward, Jeanne Cheek, Cathy Mudd, Lisa Russell, JoAnn Woodall, Jane Ann Olson, and Steve Tonsor present.  The chair referenced minutes of the September 20th meeting previously presented by e-mail.  Hearing no call for discussion, a motion by JoAnn Woodall and second by Jeanne Cheek led to unanimous acceptance of said minutes.
Jane Ann Olson reviewed a financial report prepared by Chris Ellison.  It was noted the projected insurance expense was previously set at $3000, contrary to the report.  Following brief discussion, Steve Tonsor and JoAnn Woodall motioned the Treasurer’s Report be approved.  Motion passed.
Karen Seward reported from Sept 20-November 13th 580 patrons accessed 847 books and 373 digital downloads.  The library’s computers were used 95 times, WiFi was accessed 7 times, and 22 patrons utilized the conference room.  Rachel Grime, Director of Little Dixie Regional Libraries, reported to Mrs. Seward the Strengthening Missouri Grant for $13,090 was awarded.  Mrs. Grime had written the grant, including the Monroe City Library in the application.  It is assumed legal counsel for Little Dixie Regional will soon move forward with the procedures of Monroe City Library’s merger into the Little Dixie system. Completion of a project to incorporate digital Monroe City Highschool yearbooks into the Monroe City Library is nearing completion
In New Business, Mrs. Seward reported the Lake Gazette, for a monthly fee of $100 has offered to run an article for the local library.  The Gazette’s digital copy would share a link to the Monroe City Library with its patrons.  The offer was accepted by Mrs. Seward.  Mrs. Seward led the board in discussion of possible interior improvements prior to a pending inclusion into the Little Dixie system.  The board agreed Mrs. Seward and Mrs. Carroll should seek bids for durable commercial flooring prior to the next regularly scheduled board meeting.
Mrs. Carroll set the next regular board meeting for January 17, 2022 at 5:30 p.m.  With unanimous approval the meeting was adjourned.
Respectfully Submitted,
Steve Tonsor
